
From: Beth Chambers
To: CELA; Jay Jacobsmeyer Pericle
Subject: MUR 8080 - Response Timeline Extension
Date: Friday, November 11, 2022 4:52:10 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

My client Pericle Communications Company ("Pericle") recently received notice from the
FEC regarding an alleged improper Super PAC donation.  Pericle, through its President, Jay
Jacobsmeyer submitted notice to the FEC regarding designation of counsel on November 10,
2022.  

Due to the timeline of the Response and my recent involvement in this matter, I
respectfully request that Pericle has until December 1, 2022 to respond to the Complaint
("MUR 8080"). 

Please let me know who I am to communicate with at the FEC.  Pericle does not wish to waive
its Response.  Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out. 

I have included Mr. Jacobsmeyer on this correspondence.   

Kind regards,

-- 
Beth Chambers
Attorney at Law
Law Offices of Randy B. Corporon, P.C. 
303.749.0062 

Important Notice: The information in this email and any attachments is confidential
and may be protected by legal privileges and work product immunities.  If you are
not the intended recipient, you may not use or disseminate the information.  Receipt
by anyone other than the intended recipient is not a waiver of any attorney-client or
work-product privilege.  If you have received this message in error, please
immediately notify me by "Reply" command and permanently delete the original and
any copies or printouts thereof.  Although this email and any attachments are
believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer
system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to
ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by Law Offices of Randy
B. Corporon, P.C. for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. 
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